OF ANCIENT, FREE AND ACCEPTED MASONS OF
THE COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

ALAN W. ADKINS, P.G.M.
Grand Secretary
4115 NINE MILE ROAD
RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23223-4926

January 31, 2007

William James Baumbach, 11
2380 Mountain Road
Hay Market, Virginia 20169

Dear Brother Baumbach:

On behalf of the Grand Lodge of Virginia Library, Museum and Historical
Foundation and its Allen E. Roberts Masonic Library and Museum, I wish to thank you
for the donation of the two colored photographs showing a group photograph of the
Masons from Washington, D.C. standing in front of the U.S. Capitol before paying
respects and honor to Brother Ford lying in state in the Rotunda; the compact disc and the
DVD on Brother Gerald Ford. Your gifts are most appreciated and will be place in the
library and museum collections.

Thank you again for your consideration, interest and kindness in seeing that the
library and museum had information on Brother Gerald Ford.

With best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely and fraternally,

W el

Alan W. Adkins
Grand Secretary

AWA/mmb



